

The Wickford C of E School

Newsletter



Headteacher: Mrs. Louise Johnson
Deputy Headteacher: Mr. Daniel Chapman

Phone: 01268 733297 Website: www.wickfordcofe.essex.sch.uk

Email: wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk

22nd September 2017

Autumn 2017

ATTENDANCE
TARGET: 97%

Whole school attendance for this week: 96% Dear Parent/Guardian,

What a busy week! Mrs Boswell and her team have been working hard and it has been a pleasure to see so many children trying new foods. Thank you to the parent who stopped Mrs Boswell and thanked her for the effort the team put into making the food choices so appealing, especially the beetroot!

CLASS ATTENDANCE:

For the week beginning 18th September 2017 attendance was as follows:

Kiboko 98.7%

Tumbili 98.1%

Tembo 92.8%

Mamba 92.7%

Simba 100%

Twiga 94.4%

CLUBS These much enjoyed sessions begin next week.

A REMINDER ABOUT THE BIG BREAKFAST

This year's Big Harvest Breakfast will take place on Thursday 28th September with doors opening at 7.45am.

We are asking that each class makes donations of food or drink to cater for the 200+ members of our community who come together on this day.

Donations of goodies will be as follows:

Simba - Milk and milkshakes, Twiga - Fruit juices, Mamba - Cereal

Tembo - Bread and butter, Kiboko - Jams, marmalades, chocolate spread, etc.

PADDINGTONS:

Kiboko - Logan, Mason, Mia-Rose and Isabella

Tembo - George, Ronnie, Summer and Megan

Mamba – Ariella, Amelia, Thomas and Shannel

Tembo – Jacob, Ava, Jimmy and Henry Tumbili - Pastries e.g. pain au chocolat, brioche, croissants.

Please bring donations into school by Tuesday 26th September.

Please remember that we are a nut free school, so please bring in only nut free spreads etc.

Many thanks for your support of this wonderful event.

UNIFORM Please check your uniform again as we still have missing items. Look out for a fleece named with Logan in Tembo.

MOMENTS OF LOVELINESS

Scooters and bikes have been walked into/out of school this week, this is brilliant! Well done all

GOLDEN TABLE Mrs Johnson enjoyed her lunch on Wednesday with Jake - Twiga, Kaitlin - Simba, Logan - Tembo, Hollie - Mamba, Sartori - Kiboko and Jether - Tumbili.

FIRE DRILL Today we had our first drill and the timing was superb! I am so proud of how fast the whole school community evacuated, well done.

I have seen some wonderful drawings this week; one in particular was by Isla-Rose. Work to be proud of.

We will be holding a meeting for parents to share thoughts about the new holiday dates and other trust visions on 26th September at 6 pm at Hearts House on Mount Road SS11 8HE in Wickford. We are inviting 3 parents from each school to attend. If you are interested then please forward your name and school via email to Penny Partridge (admin@heartsacademy.uk). You will then be notified if you are one of the first three people to request attendance.

Please note that only those previously registered to attend will be allowed to attend. If you have any views that you would like taken into consideration and can't attend please forward to your school via the school administration address; wickfordcofe.admin@heartsacademy.uk

SHARING ASSEMBLY Friday 29th September will be for FS.

HIRE THE HALL

Need to organise a children's party? Need some space to run an event? If so, please note that the school hall is available for hire. Prices start at £85 for a three hour slot, but we can arrange bookings for shorter or longer periods to suit your needs. Just call into the office if you are interested.

Have a lovely weekend.

Mrs Johnson

[Type text]